
             Sunday School news                                              


Hello Friends,


	 It seems very strange to be having our last day of Sunday School classes 
tomorrow.  I am grateful for our teachers who did a stellar job keeping us 
connected through Zoom and video lessons. Thank you! Online Sunday School will 
still be available on our Website. 


	 Can you believe we have not been in the traditional Sunday School 
classroom for over a year now?   Messiah has a dedicated group who are working 
to get our church open again safely.  As soon as they say it’s okay, we are going to 
have some fun!   


	 Since outdoor gatherings may be approved first, I would like to propose a 
party to celebrate and thank our teachers.  I am thinking about food, games, 
prizes, music, dancing and singing in the courtyard with our Sunday School 
friends.  Sound good?  If you have an idea of a special way to thank our teachers, 
please email or text me. 


	 Big changes have been made to the Sunday School hallway! New paint has 
transformed the old, drab hallway into a bright, vibrant, and welcoming place to 
be proud of!  Maybe we should have a Grand Opening when we start classes in 

person!  Sounds like a good excuse to have another party to me…. 😁 !


	 I have been looking into VBS curriculum.  More will be revealed after 
council meets this month.   Keep praying. God is moving mountains.


 
Peace and Love, 
Cheryl Moser, DCE


